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2018 West District President Report
In October 2017, we met in Waynesville at the Haywood County Office and installed our new officers for the 2017 – 2019 years.  Sherrie Peeler shared about her experience at the National Meeting in Montana and receiving the Community Service Award.  We celebrated Julie Sawyer winning the Living Well Month Wellness Challenge for our district and she sported her FitBit.  We reviewed where to find information on the NCEAFCS website, such as, Officer Duties, Polices, By-Lays and examples of Plan of Work since many of us are holding State Offices as well as District offices.  
We then started some discussion about what we wanted to do for the 2019 Annual Conference when we host it in the West.  We then went on a Professional Development Tour of various local food businesses both retail and production.  

They included: 

· Soda Jerks – natural soda company and we sampled and saw their production of sodas.
· Sunburst Market – Small local food market in downtown Waynesville.  Carries a wide variety of local products.  Talked to them about their market and how they planned for the local food niche.

· Kandi’s Cakes and Bake Shop – small local bakery in downtown Waynesville.  Owner provided a discussion on how she started her business. 

In March 2018, we met in Asheville at the Buncombe County Office and had a great discussion with Dr. Sarah Kirby about our needs and wants in FCS State Program.  We also heard from retired agent Cheryl Beck about the Appalachian Women’s Museum and the Monteith House in Dillsboro.  She shared the “Airing of the Quilts” event that will be on April 21st. 
We also had extension discussion about plans for location for the 2019 Annual Conference.
In May 2018, we also hosted the Knife Skills training by Chef Lu and Chef Kevin from Ingles Markets.  Six agents attended. 
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